Ptomt&? veVioe Progldert
NOV 15 9mg

RECEIVED

A MEMORANDUM
November 15, 2013
TO: Academic Deans Council
FROM:  Dr. Kirk Swortzel M,ﬁff
UCCC Chair
RE: Change Notice 3

Listed below are two degree program change proposals which have been recommended
by the University Committee on Courses and Curricula. Under current procedure,
members of the Academic Deans Council may question the approval of these proposals at
any time prior to 5:00 p.m. on December 3, 2013 by contacting Dr. Kirk Swortzel (5-
7837) or the office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs (5-3742). If no questions
have been raised, the proposals will be considered to have been approved automatically.

These degree program change proposals were originally approved by the University
Committee on Courses and Curricula at the March 2012 meeting. Other proposals
submitted in conjunction with these proposals were also approved at the same meeting
and were processed on Change Notice No. 7 on May 16, 2013. The UCCC apologizes to
the Department of Chemistry and to those students who may be affected by these
proposals for the delay.



2. DEGREE PROPOSALS BY COLLEGES/SCHOOLS

ART AND SCIENCES
Action Degree, Major, UCCC Action | Changes
Requested Concentrations Approved
Modification | Degree: Bachelor of Arts Approved See proposal for list of
Major: Chemistry changes.
Effective Date: Spring
2014
Modification | Degree: Bachelor of Science | Approved See proposal for tist of
Major: Chemistry changes.
Effective Date: Spring
2014

All of the proposals were approved with the exception of the following:
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Dr. Peter L. Ry-an Q
Associate Vice Prestéént for Academic Affairs
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